Départmeht of

‘ qulic Works

Memo

To: Steven Contente, Town Administrator
From: Christopher J. Parella, Director of Public Works

Date: May 24, 2022

Re: Recommendation re Richard Corrente, Portside Tavern, 444 Thames Street -
Request for Sidewalk Use and Sidewalk Alcohol Service License

Town Administrator Contente,

After reviewing the above-mentioned petition and conferring with Code Compliance Coordinator
.-~-~%?Iconcur that placing tables adjacent to Thames Street could cause an obstruction on a
bu
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Chrigtopher J. Parella S—
Director of Public Works
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